

Dalbeattie Nursery Class: November Newsletter 2012
Harvest Soup

Over the next two weeks, the children are going to be learning about fruit and vegetables. In our planning feedback from parents, it was suggested that we could have a Harvest table. We thought that this is a lovely idea and we are going to use this to make soup with the children next week.  We would be grateful if you could send in one vegetable from the following list next week for Wednesday: onion, carrot, leek, parsnip, potato or turnip.

Open session on 3-4pm, 21st November: Children moving on to Primary 1

We are running a drop in session for parents of pre-school children to discuss their children’s progress and readiness for going to school next year. If you would like to know more about how your child’s knowledge and skills are developing or if you have any concerns about moving to Primary 1, please come along on that day from 3-4pm.  If you would like to speak to a member of staff but are unable to make it on this date, please speak to Mrs Mackenzie who will arrange an alternative time to see you. As you are aware, we operate an open door policy and please just speak to a member of staff at any time if you have any questions or concerns.
St Andrew’s Day Holiday on Friday 30th November

Please note that the children will be on holiday on Friday 30th November.

Student from Dumfries and Galloway College

Over the year, we will have Miss Kelly in Nursery on Thursdays. She is studying for her childcare qualification.

C.A.P.E.R. (Children and Parents Enjoy Reading)

C.A.P.E.R. starts again next week on Wednesday. The children will bring home a bag with a book and a rhyme. Please have a look at these with your child and return them on the following Wednesday. If you have volunteered to help with this, please have a look at the rota on the door. We really need more helpers for this. If you would like to help, please speak to any member of staff. 

Tuesday Activity Days

We have moved the parent helper days from Thursdays to Tuesdays.  Once per month, we would be grateful if a parent could come in to help with an activity in the Nursery. The first date for this is Tuesday 13th November.  Please complete the slip below if you can help.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: _________________________

I can help with:

CAPER (Wednesdays)  




Tuesday Activity Days
